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Officers and family members are pictured at the Detwiler reunion held Saturday, August 15, 2009.  “Reunion Games” “Then and Now “was the focus this year. (front row from left) Kevin Roussey, Daniel Fetters, Eliana Fetters, Brooke Mackey and Amy Roussey. (second row) Nicholas Zern, Megan Roussey, Cecile Fetters, Secretary, Sandy Detwiler Lusch, President and Zachary Zern; (back row) Scott Sifford, Treasurer and Dick Lusch, Historian. The Roussey and Zern families prepared a Scavenger Hunt for the younger family members present, which was enjoyed by all participants.
Detwiler Family Reunites for 113th Reunion


The descendants of Henry and Catherine Detwiler met at noon on Saturdat, August 15 to share memories of reunion games both past and present. The gathering was held at Camp Innabah, Pughtown with 60 attending.

There were displays representing games played since the first reunion was held in 1897. The first "written" records noting games appeared in the Daily Republican on August 18, 1903.

"Two hundred and ten descendants attended at the home of John Funk in Kimberton. All kinds of games were indulged in, from croquet to the popular sport of base ball in a bitterly fought contest between the single and the married men the bachelors came off victorious."

Noting in the Daily Republican dated August 23, 1920, "Owing to the rain the ball game had to be cancelled The single men have always won and the married men had hoped to win this year!"

Also the traditional peanut scramble was begun and continues today.

Throughout the years, games included tug of war, jump rope, contests of horseshoes and races. Now, 113 years later, the games enjoyed are the three-legged race, water balloons, ping-pong tournaments, relay races, board games and arts and crafts.

Also canoeing and swimming at Camp Innabah where the reunion has been held since August 18, 1984.

New this year was a Scavenger Hunt prepared and presented by Zachery Zern, Nicholas Zern, Kevin Roussey, Megan Roussey and Amy Roussey. The younger and older children were given a list of items to find along with a picture showing all the items that needed to be found.

"Another year has passed and we continue to value our past heritage, and the traditions which continue to this day. Each family member present values the importance of family and together we plan for future generations to enjoy the traditions we have held steadfast for 113 years for our Detwiler Family," said Sandy Detwiler Lusch. 
Article published in “The Phoenix” newspaper, Phoenixville, PA on Saturday, August 29, 2009

